
DUES
Many Nobles have yet to pay their 2015 dues.

Late payment dues are now $50.00.
(Article V11 – Sec. 7.1)

ALGONQUIN
SHRINE CLUB

NEWSLETTER
 Executive Meeting

March 11, 2015, 10:00 AM - Wilberforce Legion
General Meeting

March 17, 2015 - Wilberforce Legion
Meet and Greet 6:00 PM - Dinner 6:30 PM

Ladies Welcome at all meetings

Box 203, Bancroft, ON  K0L 1C0

March 2015

April 11th

Potentates 'Big 

Rig' Ball

Woodbine 

Convention Hall

June 11-14th

Spring Ceremonial

Belleville, ON.

October 29th – 

November 7th

Potentates 

'Hawaiian 

Adventure'

TRIP 

PRESENTATION

March 29th,

1:30 PM

New Shrine 

Temple

UPCOMING
EVENTS

“OUR KIDS NEED YOUR COMMITMENT”

    I hope all YOU SNOW BIRDS are having a great, enjoyable 
and safe time in the warm southern parts. We are missing and 
envying you all !  WE are having what many in these parts refer 
to as  an “old fashion winter”, however as I recall, we had one 
of those last year!!

   Our February meeting was well attended with a total of 31 
hardy Nobles and their Ladies in attendance. We where 
served a great meal as usual by our Legion Ladies host, of 
RIBS (yum) with all the trimmings.

   Steve Wilkins was our guest speaker for the evening, and he 
gave us a great insight into the fur trapping industry in not only 
our area but Canada. He also brought with him a number of 
furs that he had trapped as well as a display of the different furs 
that can be trapped in this area. He explained and 
demonstrated how the traps and regulations have changed 
over the years to insure that the animals do not suffer but are 
killed quickly and efficiently. 

  The 15 rooms that we have reserved for the Spring 
Ceremonial in Belleville this June are starting to be spoken for, 
so if you are thinking that you will require a room, Please give 
me a call, they are first come.

 President     Noble Wayne

REMEMBER---OUR  KIDS NEED YOUR COMMITMENT

FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK . . .       

EXECUTIVE
President

Wayne WIGGINS
(613)334-1245

waywel@sympatico.ca

I.P.P.
Barry ROBB

(705)489-1306
brobb@bell.net

1st Vice
John DEAK

(705)488-1110
jadenterprises@sympatico.ca

2nd Vice
Jim WILLIAMS
(613)332-8027

jimwilliams414@sympatico.ca

Secretary
Dave EARLE
(613)334-7455

shrinesec@gmail.com

Treasurer
Dean LINTON
(613)339-2711

dj.linton@live.ca

Chaplain
Frank WILSON
(613)332-0222

a.f.wilson@gmail.com

Directors
Jim BURKE

Todd GRAINGER
Vaughn LLOYD

Ron MARK
Ed OTTO

Auditors
Larry DONALDSON

Eric MUELLER

Ambassador
Sean COOK

(613)332-5732
seancook@sympatico.ca

Ambassador Emeritus
Jerry HOWARTH Sr

(613)339-2062
jerrymhowarth@sympatico.ca



“OUR KIDS NEED YOUR COMMITMENT”

 "FROM THE DESK 

                    OF YOUR AMBASSADOR”

Nobles;
 
 I bring you greetings from Ill. Sir Jim Rennie and Lady Barbara.
  The March Seminars will be at the new Temple on Queens Plate Drive at a cost of $15 each.
  Shrine focus again this year will be on "Burn Awareness".  Many of the burn victims received at the hospitals are 
scalds.  It is becoming increasing more important to make the public aware of the increased safety required in the 
home. To this end the individual shrine clubs are being encouraged to join forces with local authorities (fire 
departments) and get the info out.
  Much of the information can be downloaded from "Shriners Village".
  Remember that our work is not just to raise money for the Hospitals but to make the public aware of our services 
and desiminate the prevention information available to us and the public.  Go to the schools, trade fairs, community 
fairs and events and get the info out there.
  With our new approach to financing the care of the children, it is important to remember that " Cost of Care and 
Services" are provided regardless of the families ability to pay.
  The Shriners International Photo Contest is open to all shriners and their Ladies.  Entries will be received until 
March 31st, 2015.
 
 
Noble Ambassador
 Sean Cook

The Chaplain's Corner – Noble Frank Wilson

In Case of Emergency
when depressed: call Psalms 27
when discouraged: call Psalms 126
when feeling down: call Romans 8:31
when in sorrow: call John 14
when you worry: call Matthew  6:19-34
when lonely: call Psalms 23
when you need courage: call Joshua 1
when you're critical: call 1 Corinthians 13
when complaining about nursing home meals: call Hebrews 13:8
All calls are free and may be dialed directly as no operator is necessary.
All lines are open 24 hours a day.

Noble Frank Wilson, Chaplain

Public Relations
Noble Charles Mullett

Dinner Reservations
Chairman

Noble Ed Otto    

Membership and
News Letter

Noble Dave Earl Secretary
Noble Wayne Wiggins 

President
Noble Frank Wilson 

Chaplain

100 Million Dollar Club
Noble John Deak

Sick and Visiting
All Members of Algonquin 

Shrine Club

Lottery Tickets
Noble Larry Donaldson

Hospital 
 Noble Ron Mark
Noble Barry Robb

Noble Frank Wilson
Noble Charles Mullett 

Noble Eric Mueller
 

Christmas Cakes
Noble Ron Mark

Noble Paul Johnson
Noble Todd Grainger
Noble Wayne Wiggins

Noble Jim Williams
Noble Dean Linton 
Noble Jim Burke

Golf Tournament
Noble Jim Williams

Noble Wayne Wiggins
Noble Barry Robb

Noble Charles Mullett
Noble Dave Burton

Float
Noble Hald Robinson
Noble Wayne Elson

 Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Noble Mel Smith

President
Noble Jim Burke 

1st Vice Chair
Noble Dave Burton

2nd Vice Chair 
 Noble Dean Linton 

Treasurer 

 Future Fund Raising
Noble Jim Williams
Noble Vaughn Lloyd 
Noble Frank Wilson
 All Members Of The 

Algonquin Shrine Club

COMMITTEES

SICK AND VISITING

Noble Eric MUELLER has underwent an operational procedure. Is recovering well at home.

Noble Jim MOORE suffers with mobility problems. Is resting well at home.

Lady Dolly MARLOWE suffered from a fall and is recovering well at home.

Directory Update

Noble Vaughn LLOYD email change: vaughn@vaughnlloyd.ca

Noble Dave Norman - remove as member
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